STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street » Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 » (509)329-3400
January 8, 2015

The Honorable Tom Trulove
Mayor of Cheney

609 Second St.

Cheney, WA 99004

Re:  City of Cheney Wastewater Treatment and Reclamation Plant — Permit No. WA 0020842
Class I Compliance Inspection

Dear Mayor Trulove:

On December 15, 2014, I conducted a Class I (routine) inspection of the City of Cheney’s
Wastewater Treatment and Reclamation Plant. I have enclosed a copy of the inspection report for
your records. I would like to commend Dan Ferguson and his staff on a well operated and
maintained facility and thank Dan for his time in completing this inspection.

If you have any questions, please contact me at Lucy.Peterschmidt@ecy.wa.gov or (509) 329-
3408.

Sincerely,

% 7

Lucy JH Peterschmidt, P.E.

Reclaimed Water Engineer/Facility Manager
Water Quality Program

Department of Ecology, Eastern Regional Office

Enclosure: Inspection report
cc: Dan Ferguson, Water Resource Manager

Todd Ableman, Public Works Director
Allison Esvelt, EEE Inc.
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